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This advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

LETTER OF GRATITUDE FROM UNDERSECRETARY DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a letter from USEC. Diosdado M. San Antonio, Undersecretary for
Curriculum and Instruction, DepEd Central Office, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, expressing his
gratitude to all the attendees during the Consultative Forum on Curriculum and Instruction’s
Issues and Concerns held last November 25, 2019 at the Philippine International Convention

Center (PICC), Pasay City.

2. Other details relative to this forum are stipulated in the attached letter.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

RAMIR B. CO, Ed.D., CESO IV

Director IV
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 1600

Office of the Undersecretany for Carnicalum and Tnstuction
December 9, 2019 ww sy

I:iEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
* REGION VI, EASTERN VISAYAS -

RAMIR B. UYTICO
Regional Director
Region VIII

on—Ol 2/07/0

Dear Sir:

Greetings!

The Offices of the Undersecretary and Assistant Secretary for Curriculum and Instruction
would like to sincerely thank you for attending the recently concluded Consultative
Forum on Curriculum and Instruction’s Issues and Concerns held last November 25, 2019
at the Philippine International Convention Center (PICC), Pasay City.

The event was a big success. Your participation and contributions are crucial in helping
us develop relevant and timely interventions in response to the articulated issues and

COncerns.

For your reference, you may access the Powerpoint presentations collected during the
forum through the attached linked to this email. x|

Feel free to get in touch with us, should you have further issues and concerns, through oumj
emails at ouci@deped.gov.ph and oasci@deped.gov.ph and our telephone humbers 8636+
5096/8633-7267 for OUCI and 8633-7258 for OASCI.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

DIOSBAPO M. SAN ANTONIO
gécretary for Curriculum and Instruction

Direct Line: (632) 633-7202 / 687-4146 Fax: (632) 631-5057
E-mail: ouci@deped.gov.ph
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